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Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
Thursday 30th September 2020, 7.45pm - 8.30pm
Virtual meeting via Zoom


1. Welcome and introductions: Briony Hosford, Fiona Orr, Dan Hunwick, Jonathon Cuncliffe, Caroline Hubbuck, Fran Burgess, Lisa Ashdown

2. Apologies for absence: n/a

3. Review of minutes of last year’s AGM (from 07/09/20): approved

4. Matters arising from last AGM: no matters arriving

5. Review of the year – Chair’s report (please see attached report):
Events/fundraiser:
Pick your own blueberries (thank you to Katie and family)
Christmas cards and gifts
Virtual quiz night
Carols around the village activities took place in school (including Jingle Jars, raffles, Where in the world is Santa) all children were able to take part as event happened during school day. Thank you to everyone who helped to get donations
Rotary raffle
New way of paying online to prevent people visiting school and passing of money
Break the rules day
Father’s day presents
Summer raffle
Second hand school uniform
Easy fundraising
Amazon Smile
School lottery
Betty Evans – raising £330 from Waitrose Community money, many thanks to Betty for all of your fantastic efforts.
Thank you to the family, friends and staff for their continued support that allows the children to take part in so many amazing experiences

6. Treasurer’s summary of bank account (please see attached report) 
Money in: £2259.51
Money out: £1633.08
Closing balance: £6324.31

7. Election of officers and trustees of the committee: 
Briony Hosford and Fiona Orr – Joint Chairs voted in
Caroline Hubbuck and Hannah Foley - Joint Secretaries voted in
Jonathon Cuncliffe – Treasurer voted in

8. Any other business
Santa’s tractor is unavailable this year. FO to investigate a quad bike as an alternative. HF to investigate trailer 
How big it is and how much it weighs 
Carols around the singing to take place on 8th December
DH thanked all those involved in FOPS for their work

9. Date and time of next meeting 
Wednesday 10th November 7:45pm
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